
BONIKOWSKY
In June, Mimi and I went 

to visit Nico and Alicia, 
who live in central Spain 

in the summers. We 
recorded their testimony 
on video and uploaded it 

to Youtube. Use the 
following QR code to 
hear their wonderful 

story of grace.

PLEASE CONNECT WITH US: andybonikowsky@gmail.com

Website: www.countingthestars.org/  Facebook: Andy Bonikowsky

Here are some minis try 
pictures f rom recent months 
— however, i t  i s  much 
eas ier  to fo l low our minis try 
through our webs i te  or soc ial  
media. Thank you for 
praying and fo l lowing what 
God is  doing in the Basque 
region of  Spain!
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At the end of May, our son Mark 
and his wife, Andrea, came to 
Zegama so he could run the 
renown Zegama-Aitzgorri 
mountain marathon.

On July 9th, Pastor Marco Antonio from 
Madrid came to teach our 52nd 
intensive institute on the First Epistle of 
John. He did an excellent job, and many 
believers commented on how quickly the 
five hours went by.

When we returned to the intensive institutes after the Covid restrictions, we have 
had to host them at the church building because of the mudslide at the farmhouse. 
That also allowed us to take advantage of a better internet signal, so we have live-
streamed the sessions on Youtube. In the picture, you see 11 believers from Africa 
who joined us for the entire Saturday! Their country, Equatorial Guinea, was a 
former Spanish colony; hence, they speak Spanish.

http://www.countingthestars.org

